THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 2, 1988

Dear Mr. Garcia:

Please accept my special thanks for the framed
reproduction of a segment of Mario Torero's
original mural, "The Child," which you presented
on the occasion of my recent visit to San Diego.

I want you to know that I truly appreciate your
kindness in sharing this symbolic work with me.
The children of the world are indeed our promise
for the future. I commend you for your dedication
in promoting a future of hope and peace.

with my best wishes,

Sincerely,
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